
 
 
 

 
The Housing Choice Voucher Program is not accepting applications at this 
time.  We only notify potential voucher recipients that are currently on the 
waiting list, via United States Mail to a physical mailing address to notify 
them to come in for screening. Keep in mind the following points when 
searching online for housing: 

 
ü MHA will never charge to get your name on a waiting list and there is no 

way that paying a fee will increase chances of getting a voucher. 
 

ü MHA does not use money-wiring services or reloadable debit cards as 
sources of payment. 

 
ü MHA does not send text messages promoting their Housing Choice 

Voucher programs or requesting payment for vouchers. MHA also does 
not send out emails requesting payments. 

 
ü MHA does not accept money to move anyone ahead of others on their 

Housing Choice Voucher waiting list. 
 

ü Don’t provide confidential financial information on a website, text or email 
in looking for housing with MHA. 

 


